Phyllis Corbiere

From:

Leo Demoissac

Sent:

August-06-15 9:30 AM

To:

Phyllis Corbiere

Subject:

Fw: Installation of road sign along highway 29

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the TELUS network.

From: Gerald High <spfga1@yahoo.ca> Sent: Saturday, July 18, 2015 6:56 AM

To: Leo Demoissac; Sheila Kitz

Reply To: Gerald High

Subject: Installation of road sign along highway 29

The St Paul Fish & Game Association requests the installation of two (2) small road signs along highway 29 at RR81 that would indicate the location of our shooting range alone RR81.

These signs would be brown information highway signs approximately 15" by 15" on aluminum stock for durability with an arrow below pointing in the direction of the shooting range (south of highway 29).

East bound on highway 29 at RR81, there is currantly a post with an existing highway sign on it. One sign can be places below the existing sign. West bound on highway 29 there is currantly no existing sign so a post would have to be installed at RR81.

The St Paul Fish & Game Association will purchase the signs or have them made, if required to do so, and will purchase and install the post according to the distance off the highway of the existing east bound sign.

These signs will enable new members and visitors to our club, who have never been to our shooting range before, better information as to the location of the range as they travel highway 29.

Gerry High, President St Paul Fish & Game Association Box 1200, St Paul, AB T0A 3A0